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As a physician with Board Certification in both Emergency Medicine and Internal 

Medicine, practicing in Central Oregon, I strongly support this measure. The people 

of Oregon deserve to receive medical care from physicians who make decisions 

based on years of education and training founded in evidence-based medicine and 

the Hippocratic Oath. 


